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Year 6 Farewell: Committee Expression of Interest 
 
Wednesday, 17 August  2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 
 
The time of year has come to begin organising our Year 6 Farewell. 
Years 5 and 6 students have begun to fundraise in order to support this 
event. 
 
I am currently looking for parents/carers who may be interested in 
assisting with the organisation of the farewell.  
 
I will host a meeting, once every fortnight, after school to do this. At the 
first meeting, which will be on Monday, 22 August, we will determine a 
time that is best suited to all parents who wish to be involved. 
 
If you are interested being a part of this committee, please return the slip 
below before Friday, 19 August 2016. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Mark 
Davies 
Stage 3 Teacher         Principal 

Year 6 Farewell: Committee Expression of Interest 
 
 

I, _____________________, am interested in assisting with the 
organisation of the Year 6 farewell. 

 
Signed:___________________ 
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